
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 February, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

You will be aware that the School and Sixth Form were inspected by Ofsted for two days at the end of 

January under the new, tougher framework. 

I am delighted to inform you that we have been judged ‘GOOD’ in every category: 

 

Overall effectiveness  Good 

The quality of education  Good 

Sixth Form provision   Good 

Behaviour and attitudes  Good 

Personal development  Good 

Leadership and management Good 

 

The staff, Governors, Trust and diocese are delighted that the improvements we have made have been 

recognised. With our strong ethos at the core, you will see our young people are praised for their polite, 

mature and considerate attitudes, alongside a staff who have strong subject knowledge, high 

expectations for all, set in a caring and nurturing environment. 

A copy of the report is available here. If you cannot access this, we do have paper copies available in 

reception for your child to take home. 

The staff and I are keen that this is an important milestone on a longer journey of continual 

improvement, and I thank you all for your wonderful support making this a reality. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Matt Baker 

Headteacher 
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